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Tuesday, 02 July 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
                                                                                                                                                                                                 
We are looking forward to holding Sports Day on Friday 5th July for students in years 7 to 10. This is 
an enjoyable event which aims to promote a friendly sense of competition with students 
representing their houses across a number of events. 
 
Please can students attend school in their SCHOOL PE KIT- blue shorts/tracksuit, blue top, white 
socks, and trainers. Students can wear accessories with house colours- hats/facepaint/hair bands 
etc.  
 

 
Caradoc - Red 

 
Lawley - Green 

 
Ragleth - Yellow 

 
Hazler – Blue  

 

 
 
Students should go to tutor as normal, where they will be registered, then taken down to the field 
for the opening ceremony.  
 
Students have already signed up to events, we have some great options on offer including, team 

sports, retro sports, track, and field. 

Unfortunately, we are unable to accommodate spectators and are unable to meet the requests of 

parents/carers wishing to attend. However, photographs will be taken throughout the day and will 

be published in The Link.  

We are hoping for some nice weather so please bring plenty of fluids, sunscreen, and a cap if you 
wish. However, should the event need to be postponed due to poor weather we will notify parents 
and carers at the earliest opportunity. Please ensure students bring their schoolbooks in case the 
weather turns. 
 
If you have any questions, please get in touch with Mrs Hodnett: holly.hodnett@csschool.co.uk  
 
Kind regards,  
 
Mrs Hodnett 
Head of PE 
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